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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 19 June 2024 
 

Subject: Release of Admit Cards to the Candidates for Re-conduct of the NEET 

(UG) – 2024 for 1563 affected candidates – reg. 
 

 

In continuation to the Public Notice dated 13 June 2024 published on NTA Website where-
in National Testing Agency has announced to re-conduct the National Eligibility cum 
Entrance Test [NEET (UG)] – 2024 for 1563 candidates, NTA will be re-conducting the 
examination in 6 cities on 23rd June 2024 from 02:00 PM to 05:20 PM. 
 
In order to support and facilitate the candidates, Admit cards are being released as per 
following schedule:- 

 
 

Examination Date of Examination Release of Admit Card 

NEET (UG)-2024  
(Re-conduct of 
examination) 

23 June 2024 (Sunday) 
02:00 PM to 05:20 PM 

19 June 2024 (Wednesday) 

 
 

The candidates are advised to download their respective Admit Cards from: 
https://exams.nta.ac.in/NEET/ by using their respective Application Number and Date 
of Birth. Candidates are also advised to read the Instructions contained therein carefully. 

 

 

In case any candidate faces difficulty in downloading Admit Card or finds any 
discrepancy in the details contained in the Admit Card, he/she can contact on 011-

40759000/ 011 - 69227700 or e-mail at neet@nta.ac.in  

 

 

The Candidates are advised to keep visiting the official websites of NTA i.e. 
https://www.nta.ac.in   and   https://exams.nta.ac.in/NEET/ for latest updates. 

 

 

Sd/- 

 Senior Director, NTA 
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